
February 16, 1987

Dear Eliot,
As per our phone conversation on Saturday:
I received the letter from Gibbs Smiilth on Friday, February 13, informing 
me that he would need all material to him by March 10. It was my under­
standing as well as yours that this book had been canceled; 1 am totally 
unable to deliver all material by his deadline due to prior scheduling.

Were this book to be undertaken again, I would recommend the following:
Trim size: lO^j x Illg vertical format (as suggested by G.S.)
Paper: Dull coated as Maine book, finish and weight by
Printing: Dai Nippon best quality ( Topan as per Blessed light unacceptable) 
Cloth and endsheets: to be determined by us to correspond to the jacket 
Typography: to be deternined by us. Whose book are they going to dismantle 

to photograph the existing type? Captions and copy changes will look 
patched.

Quality control: approval of proofs by you

Please let me know what you resolve with Peregrine Smith Books so that I 
can reschedule this work if you deside to proceed.

Sincerely, ,___ A

------
Eleanor Caponigro
Box 15, Route 4
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501


